
-----Original Message----- 
From: jtjar@suddenlink.net [mailto:jtjar@suddenlink.net]  
Sent: Monday, June 30, 2014 10:14 PM 
To: Reg-Comment 
Subject: Ag is good for the Buffalo 
 
Tom Jones 
578 Mountain Base Rd 
Pottsville, AR 72858-8828 
 
 
June 30, 2014 
 
Doug Szenher 
Public Outreach and Assistance Division 
Arkansas Department of Environmental Quality 
5301 Northshore Drive 
North Little Rock, AR 72118 
 
 
Dear Doug Szenher: 
 
I oppose any changes to Reg 5 and Reg 6 under the guise of third-party rule making, because the 
Commission allowing this type of third-party rule making will open a Pandora's box of foolish and 
potentially very expensive proposals, hearings, and deadlines, and could easily turn the work of ADEQ 
into a circus of litigation.  Arkansas is not California, and we can do better than allowing small individual 
groups or moneyed individuals from jerking our regulations around. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Tom Jones 
4792642011 
 


